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From: John Gannon 
Sent: 15 November 2021 16:09
To: Local Plan
Subject: Opposition to Local Plan from Winwick Resident

As a resident of Winwick village I write to oppose the local plan which has been proposed by Warrington 
Borough Council particularly the sites at Peel Hall and Golborne Road . I oppose the proposals contained 
within the draft plan based on the following issues: 

ꞏ The proposal of an additional 13330 + homes within the parish will only increase pollution 
resulting from increased car activity, this will have a direct impact on health of local residents, 
ꞏ The village is already at a crisis point and traffic measures such as one way systems on Hornby 
Lane are being ignored with cars now traveling the wrong way, 
ꞏ No new roads planned with the village being the main transit route for the developments, 
ꞏ Loss of green open space will have a direct impact on local wildlife 
ꞏ The loss of a section of land with historical significant which features in the local history of the 
Church and was a major point of conflict during the English Civil war 
ꞏ The developments will lead to Urban sprawl and will result in the loss of arable land which has 
been farmed for centuries., 
ꞏ Lack of local amenities such and healthcare, dentists and school places. 

Regards, 
John Gannon 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




